
 
 

 

CLRC Open House 

July 9, 2016 

 

Last May 14, 2016, we hosted the Railroading Merit Badge.  Many of the Boy Scouts and their leaders 

saw that we were getting ready to build a new railroad.  We had taken down our modular layout that we 

were using for over 20 years.  Very bitter/sweet to see the beginning of our club’s start being taken 

down for our dream club layout.  With this in mind we offered July 9, 2016 for Scouts and their leaders 

to see our progress. 

 

The guests were able to view our progress of the main layout, run trains on our mezzanine Sodar layout, 

and speak with our membership as they were continuing with the construction of the main layout. 

 

   
Scouts running trains on our Sodar Layout Scout and Leader viewing New Layout progress 

 

   
Joe Oster and Phil Partenach discuss progress Scouts looking over intricate track plan 

Herbert Koch – President 
Edward Carter – Vice President 
Robert Ciolino – Treasurer 
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